
DSI Dantech strengthens global service with acquisition of GEA 
North American freezer service business and global 
appointment as preferred GEA service provider 
As a strategic follow-up to DSI Dantech’s 2024 acquisition of the North American freezer business of 
GEA for new freezers, we are pleased to announce the acquisition of the North American service 
business of GEA. This investment strengthens our ability to service the globally installed base of GEA 
freezers and extends our worldwide service capabilities. 

DSI Dantech has signed an agreement to acquire the freezer service operations from GEA in the 
United States and Canada. This acquisition significantly enhances DSI Dantech’s global service reach 
and establishes the company as the exclusive global service partner for GEA freezer technologies. The 
service business will officially be transferred to DSI Dantech on December 1, 2025. Until that date, GEA 
will continue to operate the service business under the GEA brand and structure. 

Through this acquisition, DSI Dantech assumes responsibility for servicing GEA freezers in North 
America and welcomes the experienced GEA North American service team into its organization. The 
onboarding process will be completed by December 1, 2025, ensuring a seamless transition and 
continued high service quality for customers. 

Global service for local needs 
Beginning July 1, 2025, DSI Dantech will also serve as global service partner of GEA for freezer 
technologies outside North America. From that date, we will begin servicing the GEA installed base 
across the rest of the world. GEA has provided all relevant documentation, software, and tools to 
ensure that DSI Dantech can deliver best-in-class service worldwide. We will support all legacy GEA 
freezer brands and may engage specialized service partners where proximity or specific expertise is 
required. 

“Our goal is to strengthen support for customers around the world — whether they operate GEA or 
DSI Dantech freezers,” says Søren Overgaard, CEO of DSI Dantech. “With the addition of the GEA 
service team and design documentation, we are ready to ensure local responsiveness with global 
competence.” 

Aerofreeze® remains a strong brand 
DSI Dantech reaffirms its commitment to the Aerofreeze® brand, continuing to support both new 
machine sales and aftermarket services. Customers can expect the same trusted performance and 
long-term value from their investments. 

Serving all regions 
With this expansion, DSI Dantech now supports freezer operations across all global regions—either 
through our own service centers or via certified service partners—ensuring professional, reliable, and 
timely service wherever needed. 

 
For further information, please contact:  
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